

10e – Noting Increase of Hire Rate for Bradenstoke Village Hall

Summary

Rising Rent at Bradenstoke Village Hall Communication 

An email from the Bradenstoke Village Hall Treasurer was received to inform the Council that the rent for the hall will see an increase to support increased costs from £8 to £10 per hour from 1 April 2024.

Email History

Email 13 February 2024 – (Reviewed in the Parish Council Meeting 13th March 2024)

Dear Parish Council 

The Village Hall Committee are delighted to welcome you to another year at Bradenstoke Village Hall and thank you for your patience during our roof repairs and heating problems. 

As you will be aware, all costs have risen significantly during the last year. At the Committee Meeting on 12 February 24 we reviewed our letting charge and reluctantly agreed that we need to increase the hourly charge, as this has not been increased from £8 per hour for a number of years. We would therefore like to confirm that from 1st April 2024 you will be charged at an increased rate of £10 per hour. We hope that you will appreciate that this represents very good value for money and will continue to use our facility. 

In order to be able to offer the Hall at a reduced rate we rely heavily upon fundraising to subsidise our lettings. We try not to ask for support too often, but we hope that our regular users will support us when they can.

Our next fundraising event will be ‘Easter Bingo and Bonnets’ on Easter Monday 1st April 24. More information will be published very soon, but we would love to welcome you to the event and we also would be very grateful if your members might consider donating Easter Eggs or similar Easter treats for our prize baskets. We will leave a basket out in the Hall for donations. 

We would also like to invite you and your members to our AGM which will be held at the Village Hall on 22nd February at 6.30pm. We promise that the meeting will be brief, there will be refreshments and the Pizza van will be in the car park if anyone wishes to pick up supper on the way home! 

We do hope to see you there and thank you in advance for your support. 

The Village Hall Committee



